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Ourref.. OBS/CBS-15 GENEVA, 20 August 2012

Subject: Nominate expert to vote as proxy

Dear Sir/Madam,

You will have received a letter from the WMO Secretary-General inviting you to attend
the fifteenth Session of the Commission for Basic Systems (CBS-15) that will be held in Jakarta,
Indonesia from 10 to 15 September 2012.

This session of the Commission will make many decisions that will affect the collection,
exchange and interpretation of observations and forecasts and climate products. There will also be
a technical conference running through the Commission’s session that will focus on WIGOS and
on implementation of the Service Delivery Strategy.

| encourage you to send a delegation to CBS-15 so that you can influence the outcome
of the session. If you are unable to send a delegation of your own staff, you might like to consider
whether you could nominate an individual (such as a member of another delegation) who already
plans to attend the session to represent your views and to vote as your proxy. The Convention and
Regulations describe how to notify formally who your lead and secondary delegates are.

If you plan to send a delegation to CBS-15, | hope that you will be able to
accommodate requests from other members for a member of your team to act as their proxy if the
need arises.

I look forward to meeting you or your representatives in Jakarta.

Yours sincerely,

(Frederick R. Branksi)
President
Commission for Basic Systems

To: Members of the Commission for Basic Systems (CBS-296)



